Lent Courses in Sudbury and area 2016.

St John's Methodist Church - "Environment" by Ruth Valerio [CWR 2008] investigating Christian responses to contemporary ecological concerns. Meeting on Thursdays at 2:00pm in the Wesley Room at St John's Methodist Church. Dates are: Feb 18th, Feb 25th, Mar 3rd, Mar 10th, Mar 17th. For more details contact John Boardman on 01787 372738.

All Saints' Sudbury – "Generous God, generous people" a course from the St Edmundsbury and Ipswich diocese starting w/b 14th February, for dates, times and venue please contact Simon Gill on 01787 375334 or Malcolm Offord on 01787 315689.

Acton and Great Waldingfield – "Walking with Jesus". Five sessions to be held at Great Waldingfield School on Wednesday 17th, 24th February and 2nd March and Thursday 10th and 17th March all at 7pm-9pm. For more details contact Caroline Hallett on 01787 377287.

Lavenham Churches – "Migration and movement" from USPG. 'Exploring migration and the global movement of people, with stories for the world church.' Held at the Salvation Army Hall, The Common, Lavenham on Tuesday Mornings from 10.30am (with coffee/tea available from 10.15am) for 5 weeks beginning on the 16th February. For more details contact Mark Woodrow on 01787 247959 or Glenys Askew on 01787 247712.

Glem Valley Churches – "The mystery of everything" a course based around the book by Hilary Brand. Meeting for five consecutive Mondays beginning on 15th February at 2.30pm. Meetings will be held at Glemsford Rectory, which is on the corner of Lion Road and Chestnut Road. For more details contact Patrick Prigg on 01787 282164.

